
HCARES MEETING NOTES  01/12/2013 

 The meeting was called to order by Steve Quear, WA9FTT, at 10:04 AM  at Hamilton  County 

Public Safety Training center on 7925 E. 160th street. 

 VE testing session will be on January 26th at Fire Station 6 starting at 8:30 AM. 

 The Sam Costa Run will be on March 23rd.  This year they would like a person in both the lead 

and trailing vehicles. We need at least 15 people to run the event.  There is an internet sightm 

for the race support. 

 The Carmel Marathon will be on April 20th.  Please register on their web site for the event. 

 We had discussions on Field Day and where to have it this year.   The club then approved the 

Central Park location for this year. 

 We are going to set up a special events station for the 4H-Fair.  We will need a certificate or QSL 

cards.  We may need 300 QSL cards printed.   

 Sherrie Vermande, KD5URS, gave the Treasure’s report.  We have approximately  $ 1489.63 in 

the account.  It is time to pay the 2013 dues. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 10:41 AM. 

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 


